
 

 

 

Ref : NIT/PRINC /2020/324                                                         May 19, 2020  

 

Dear Students, 
 

Hope this finds you in the best of health and spirit.  

 

In this time of uncertainty and difficulty, Narula Institute of Technology is doing everything   possible in 

providing uninterrupted continuation of studies through various online platform/medium.  

  

Our main intention is not to let studies and future of students get hampered by this Covid19 situation.   

 

Those missing out on this mode of education should also not get depressed or demotivated by their lack 

of participation due to basic connectivity issue (phone, internet facility, PC or laptop at home).  

 

They will not lose out on any of the lectures/study materials being shared now by faculty and staff 

members. Once the college opens, these students will get the requisite support needed for getting 

themselves updated with the covered topics. 

 

Also, practical/sessional classes and respective viva-voce which are being conducted remotely through 

online platforms via phone or laptop/PCs, shall again be conducted for all those who are missing these 

due to technical issues/restrictions once the college reopens. Therefore, none should worry about these.  

 

We (all Faculty, Staff and Higher Management) as members of NIT, are deeply concerned about the 

well being of the students and their future.  

We are always there for you all and for any issues please feel free to contact your mentors, Faculty, 

HODs, Registrar and Myself. 

 

Please remain updated with all information being shared in our website / through official 

communications. 

 

Finally, don't fall prey to misinformation and false news.  

Hope you and your family members remain safe and healthy.  

Hope to meet you soon. 

 

Thanks and Regards 

 
 

   

 

 

   

 

  


